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Ruth Nettles 

From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnrnail.corn] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl .us 
cc: Jean Hartman 

Subject: 

Attachments: Docurnent.pdf 

Friday, April 24,2009 11 :00 AM 

Request for Extension of Confidentiality - Dkt# 090001 

This electronic filing is made by: 

John T. Burnett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 

john.burnett@pgnmakl.com 
(727) 820-5184 

Docket No. 090001-El 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached letter for filing is PEF's 
Request to extend its Request for 
Confidential Classification filed in 
Docket No. 070001-El. 

I ,  isu Strigh t 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 
VN 230-5095 
lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 

4/24/2009 



April 24,2009 

VIA ELECTRONIC F&Ih‘G 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 

Re: Docket NO. 090001-El 

D m  Ms. Cole: 

On September 14, 2007, Progress Energy filed a Request for 
ConGdcntiat Clasaifioation (“RequcsP) in W e t  No. certain iaformation 
provided in response to OPC’s Second Request for Production of Documents (2-16). Those 
confidential materials are designated by the Commission as Document NO. 08362-07, and the 
Rcqucst itself is  Document No. 08361-07. The Commission has not an the September 
14,2007 Request. Pursuant to Rule 25-22,006(3)(d), F.A.C., the Co Materials remain 
protected as confidential pending rul i i .  

PEF contifiua to seek confidential classification of Document No. 08362-07 for the 
reasons set forth in the September 14,2007 Request (DN# 08362-07). As stated in the &davits 
nccompmybg the Rcqucst, thc confidential documents contain competitively negotiated contract 
data, contractual quantities and pricing. PEF continues to treat this informafion as confidential, 
and the concerns about disclosure that make this information confidential remain valid today. 
Accordingly, PEF asks for an additional 18-month extension ofthe originally filed Request and 
that the &ommission grant the September 14,2007 Request for the reasons set forth therein. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please feel frcc to contact me should you 
have any qwtions. 

Sincercty, 


